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OUR PARISH SACRAMENTAL LIFE - 

EUCHARIST 

Weekend Masses: Saturday: 5pm 

Sunday: 8am, 9:15am, 10:45am, 12:15pm 

Weekday Mass: 9am, Monday through  

Saturday. 
 

BAPTISM—As soon as your child is born, 

please call the Parish Office to make Baptism 

arrangements. Preparation session and  

welcoming Mass attendance are required. 
 

MARRIAGE—As soon as a couple decides to 

marry, and BEFORE making any other arrange-

ments, call the Church Office to schedule an 

appointment with the Parish Office or one of the  

deacons. 
 

RECONCILIATION—Celebrated in Church 

every Saturday from 4pm to 4:45pm, or by  

previous appointment with Parish Office. 
 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK—Call the Church 

Office to request visitation of the sick. 
 

CONFIRMATION—Those who have not been 

confirmed should call the Parish Office to  

receive further information. 
 

HOLY ORDERS—Contact the Parish Office for 

more information about the priesthood or  

diaconate. 

 

Telephones: 

Rectory— 234-5551 FAX 234-6412 

Religious Ed— 234-0397 FAX 234-1199 

Outreach— 234-3149 FAX 234-1199 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 24, 2015 

Pentecost Sunday  
Parish Mission Statement: 

St. Thomas More Roman Catholic Church is a  

parish community striving to share the Spirit of Love through 

 Prayer, Worship, the Sacraments 

The Teachings of the Church, and 

 Our concern for others through Christian Stewardship.  



Saturday—May 23 

(Anticipated Mass for Sunday)  
5pm—Augusta & Adam Keller by Eberhard & Brandon  

     Heinrich  

Sunday—May 24—Pentecost Sunday   

8am—Anthony Califra by Gerard & Joan Smith 

9:15am—Irene Aberle by Bob Aberle; Nicholas Altuno 

by Michael & Florence Aquafredda; Teresa Bruzzese by 

Natalie & Kirk Niemann; Thomas Devine by Josephine 

Hauk; Joseph Giardino by the Castaldo family;  

Gloria Maria Harmel by John & Mary Fitzgerald; 

Tadeusz Kostrzewa by Mr. & Mrs. Jozef Kostrzewa;  

10:45am—James & Kathy Calandrella by Richard &  

     Janet Weil 

12:15pm—Edward J. Borowski by a neighbor 

Monday—May 25—St. Bede the Venerable;  

St. Gregory VII; St. Mary Magdalene de Pazzi  

9am—Theresa (Terri) Hillebrand by Janet & Richard  

      Weil 

Tuesday—May 26—St. Philip Neri 

9am—Mary Beth Corcoran by Maryann De Gaynor 

Wednesday—May 27—St. Augustine of Canterbury 

9am—John P. Milazzo by Rose Milazzo 

Thursday—May 28 

9am—Bryan Fontana by the Fontana family 

Friday—May 29 

9am—Elizabeth Samson by James Cussen 

Saturday—May 30 

9am—Nina Griffo by St. Thomas More Hospitality  

      Guilds 

(Anticipated Mass for Sunday)  
5pm—Monique Tartt by Andrea Schneider 

Sunday—May 31—The Most Holy Trinity   

8am—Marcello Zullo by Ralph & Ursula Molinaro 

9:15am—Joan Frances Asaph by Mary Jane Tenerelli 

10:45am—James Gima by Elaine Moccia; Constance 

Greco by Marty & Rochelle Rouse; Theresa (Terri) 

Hillebrand by Barbara Jones; Vincent & Sophie 

Mirabelli and Vincent & Nancy Puzelli by Robert & 

Madeline Sauchelli; Tommaso Morin by Steve & 

Antoinette Mattessich; Jose Nunez by Elizabeth & 

Margaret Kane; Dora Truzzolino by Elizabeth Kane; 
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Masses 

for this coming week 

Growing through the 

Sunday Scriptures 

May 31, 2015 

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 

Deuteronomy 4:32-34, 39-40 

Psalm 33: 4-5, 6, 9, 18-19, 20, 22 

Romans 8:14-17 

Matthew 28:16-20 

A reading from the Holy Gospel according to  

Matthew: 

 

The eleven disciples went to Galilee, to the mountain to 

which Jesus had ordered them. 

When they all saw him, they worshiped, but they doubted. 

Then Jesus approached and said to them, 

"All power in heaven and on earth has been given to me. 

Go, therefore, and make disciples of all nations, 

baptizing them in the name of the Father, and of the Son, 

and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I 

have commanded you. And behold, I am with you always, 

until the end of the age." 

 

 

 

 

Focus Questions:  
 

1. Describe how your view of God has changed during 

your lifetime. What helped you to grow in your  

understanding of God? 

 

2.  Where do you feel Jesus is calling you today? To 

whom do you think he wants you to go?  

 

3. Relate a time when you felt faith and doubt at the same 

time. 

 

Family and children’s question: 

 

The first prayer to the Trinity that we learned as little  

children was the sign of the cross. This week make a special 

effort to make the sign of the cross in the morning and at night. 

 

 

May 24, 2015 

Pentecost Sunday  

Acts of the Apostles 2:1-11 

Psalm 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34 

1 Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13 

John 20: 19-23 



Dolores Walker by the Kane family; Jane Wolf by John & 

Mary Fitzgerald 

12:15pm—Ida Marcello by Ralph C. Marcello 

 

      

PRAY FOR THE SICK  
 

Mother Mary Angelica; Richard Bamonte;  

Rita Basile; Mary Bein; William Boney; 

Charles Boston; Baby Luke Brodersen;  

Mary Buono; Fred Busse; Linda Sue 

Cappisillo; Joseph Carraba; Paul & Catherine Carlozzo; 

Elizabeth Casares; John Coen; Patricia Coleman; Donald 

J. Cooper; Edith C. Cooper; Mrs. Edward Crollick; 

Patricia Culbert; Anne D’Auria; Debra Devaney; 

Anthony & Florence Donato; Palma &  Dominic Di Vito; 

Thomas Duffy; John Dunn; Brian Egan;  

Michael Fleming; John J. Foley; Mary Ann & Brian 

Foley; Lorraine Mango Follini; Nadine Follini; Fernando 

Francisco; Arlene Gaslow; Terance Gaslow;  Baby Lila 

Mae Greene; Josephine Hafner; Mary Happe;  

Edward Harold; William Heidenreich; Myla Hillman; 

Francis Hopkins Jr.; Vivian Jacobs; Irene Janis;  

Samantha Janowitz; Rita Johnson; Stephanie Kane;  

James Kavanagh; Kenneth; Jean Marsala-Kieffner;  

Elaine Kleinstauber; Ann Kochaluba; Lauren Kubernat; 

Richard Landi; Wayne Leo; William Link Sr.; Lauren 

Lossani; Olivia Macchio; Terri Ilardi McKee;  

Connor McIntosh; Edward M. McManus, Jr.;  

Steven Mercado; Kathleen Morrissey; Sue Morrissey; 

Victoria Nelson; Katharine & Wendel Nitz; Jean 

Noschese; Joe P; Thomas Pacileo; Joseph Peter;  

Sherri Pawluk; Joseph Placa; Jeanette Rivera; 

Joel Rivera; Richard Ronning; Victoria A. Russo;  

Carlos Sanchez; Phyllis Savino; Jennifer Savarese; Gail 

Scarito; Lawrence Shannon; Terry Shannon;   

Robert Smith; Patricia Stankes; Richard Stout;  

Rabbi Paul Swerdlow; Craig Teitler; Ida & Peter Trink;   

Rose & Rudolph Valentino; Ronald Valerio;  

Gloria Verrelli; Helen Vrabel; Greg Williams;  

Carmela Zeppetella; Susan Zulkofske 

We ask those who wish to have the sick listed in the bulletin to submit their 

names through the collection or drop the name(s) off at the Church Office. 

Please use the cut-out in the bulletin for your convenience. This listing will 

expire on  September 27, 2015. Please resubmit any names you wish to 

have continued. 
 

 
PRAY FOR THE DECEASED 

 

Bette A. Deasy; our deceased loved ones and our 

deceased servicemen and women. 

 

 

FR. ANTONY’S LETTER 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

 How does the rainbow happen? Rainbows happen 

when sunlight penetrates the rain drop in a very specific 

way. When a beam of sunlight comes down to Earth, the 

light is colorless. The beams of sunlight separate into the 

colors in the rainbow as they enter a raindrop.  

Do you know the Church is the Rainbow of God? This 

Sunday is Pentecost Sunday. The Greek word 

‘Pentecost’ means ‘Fifty’.  This Sunday is the fiftieth day 

of Easter Sunday. On this fiftieth (Pentecost) day the 

disciples were filled with the Holy Spirit. As today’s 

second reading explains, ‘we are all baptized in one 

SPIRIT and we, each one of us,  has received different 

kinds of gifts from the same SPIRIT.’ God sends the 

Holy Spirit who is like the light penetrating us, the rain 

drops. As the light separate into colors, so the Holy Spirit, 

the power of God fills us with various gifts. The Church 

becomes the rainbow of various gifts of the One SPIRIT 

sent by God. 

During the night we see nothing but pitch darkness 

because there is no light. We need light to see and cherish 

the colors of the world. It is light that brings the colors 

into life. Likewise the church is filled with many 

ministries but without the HOLY SPIRIT they stand 

lifeless and meaningless.  

For the last nine days we prayed to God the Father 
that the Holy Spirit might come upon us as Jesus has 

promised us to be the church of God as body of Christ in 

the power and guidance of Holy Spirit. Now the Holy 

Spirit is upon us. Let us lead a life of the Spirit. Let us 

realize that the power of the Spirit can make us stronger 

persons to fulfill all that God has planned to achieve in 

us.  

Please mark your calendar: the first weekend in June 

is our Feast Weekend - There is something for each age 

group to celebrate Our Parish Feast of St. Thomas More 

in a big way.  

Friday June 5th at 7:00 pm we have the Dinner Dance 

party. $25 per person. Volunteers are at the Narthex to 

take your orders for the Dinner Dance.  

Saturday June 6th  after the 5:00 pm Mass we have a 

Talent show by our Parish children and Acoustic Café by 

our young people with Dinner. Please see Emilia at the 

organ or call the Rectory to sign up for a spot and for 

further information.  

Sunday June 7th after every Mass we have a pancake 

breakfast. It is our parish family time. Please include this 

parish family event in your personal calendar and be part 

of your parish family.  

Feast Weekend Raffle is a major fund raising event. 
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The first prize is $10,000, Second prize $2000 and third 

prize is $1000 Please try your luck to win the bumper prize. 

A  ticket is $50. Three tickets are for $100.  

Raffle Tickets are sold at Narthex.  Raffle tickets were also 

sent by mail to your home address. You can return them 

with a check to the rectory or put them in the collection 

basket Thank you for your cooperation and contribution.  

OUR PRIEST CELEBRANTS (Subject to last minute 

changes) 

  This Weekend  Next Weekend 

  (May 16/17)   (May 30/31)  

 

 

Saturday 

5:00  Fr. Irinel  Fr. Antony  

Sunday 

8:00am  Fr. Dahlke  Fr. Antony 

9:15am  Fr. Antony  Fr. Irinel 

10:45am Fr. Irinel  Fr. Dahlke  

12:15pm Fr. Cornelius  Fr. Antony 

  

With love and prayers, 

 

Fr. Antony 

  
 

PARISH OUTREACH  
 

 

Food Donations 

 
Last week, we mentioned possibly donating  

MEAT to our food pantry; and if you think about 

it, MEAT is such an interesting word. You can 

take the word MEAT and transpose the letters 

and get TAME. Or you can go further and get 

TEAM Or you can continue and get MATE. Or 

you can spell ATEM, which would be incorrect. 

Any way you spell it though, it still spells the need for 

MEAT.  

Thank you. 

 

Our language is very interesting, to say the least. There are 

words known as “contranyms” which can have opposite 

meanings, depending on the context of the sentence. For 

example, “To dust” can mean to lay down particles (as in 

dusting for fingerprints) or to remove particles (as when 

you dust the furniture). Consider the word “FAST”.  It can 

mean moving quickly, as in “running fast”, or it can mean 

not moving as in  “stuck fast.” But it can also mean “to 

abstain from food”; and that is a meaning which concerns 

us. To voluntarily fast can be a religious experience…but if 

it is NOT voluntary, as can happen if there is no food, then 
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it is a traumatizing experience. Our clients have those 

sorts of experiences…and it is the reason why we are in 

existence. Please help our program, so that our clients 

don’t HAVE to “FAST”. 

 

 

St Vincent de Paul Conference 
 

What we do: The St Thomas More SVdP Conference 

helps relieve some of the burden put on Outreach. When 

the demand on Outreach goes beyond food and daily 

necessities, Outreach calls us. We contact the neighbor in 

need and arrange to meet with them in their home. We 

help by paying bills, networking, finding jobs & 

temporary housing, providing clothes and necessary 

furniture. 

What we have been doing: Lent and the Easter season 

have been a busy time for our conference. Yes, we have 

been answering calls, making home visits, welcoming 

new members into our conference AND entering the 

world of technology.  

1) We have a new telephone number 648-2760. Please 

feel free to use it yourselves, or give it to a neighbor who 

may need help. 

2) We have established an email address for our 

conference: svdp.stm@aol.com 

3) We also have our very own Facebook Page: SVdP 

Conference of St. Thomas More *** 

***If we get 500 “Likes” on our Facebook Page by  

June 30, an anonymous person will donate $500 to our 

conference. Please help us reach that goal— it’s just a 

“Like” away at SVdP Conference of St. Thomas More.  

Thank you all for your support. 

What YOU have done: A hearty, grateful thank you to 

all those who donated to our conference in The Lenten 

Project. Your generosity amounted to $9,000 which will 

enable your conference to continue walking “In The 

Footsteps of Jesus.” We are grateful to our Pastor,  

Father Antony, for giving us this opportunity. 

 Donations can be made as follows: 

Checks: SVdP St. Thomas More Conference  

Cash: an envelope that says SVdP. Leave at the rectory. 

Become a Vincentian. The only requirement is to have a 

desire to help. Together, as a conference, we offer the 

many skills and resources that enable to assist those in 

our community. 

 

 PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY 
 

David Chester  John Chester 

Carl F. Greiner  Michael White 

Scott Lovelock         Thomas LaFemina 

Justin Schneider   William Gregory  

Christopher Day   Jason Doyle 

Pentecost Sunday  
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Thomas Nichols  John Karies 

Kaitlyn Nachtman John Nachtman,  

Adam Papaizai  Michael Poist   

Jesse Bernstein  Michael Polanski    

Kyle Rathje  Ryan Smith   

William R. Rathje  Ethan Bernstein   

Timothy Fallon  Philip Guidone   

Tim Morris  Antonia Marie Rivera 

Thomas Migliara 

If you have a service member or know of someone who 

is serving our country and you would like to have their 

name added to this list, please submit their names 

through the collection basket or the Church Office. If a 

soldier has returned, let us know. 

 

RESPECT LIFE NEWS 
  

ADORATION BEFORE THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 

HOLY HOUR: Tuesday, June 2,  2015,  at 7pm.  
 

PRO LIFE 

 

Come join us, be faithful to your faith;  prayer vigil at 

Planned Parenthood abortion center, defend the 

defenseless, every Wednesday & Saturday 7:30 am till 

11:00 am rain or shine, at 70 Maple Ave., Smithtown. 

Supporters from all denominations are welcome. The 

unborn need your support and help. For additional 

information, please contact Mary Ann & Al Rubenbauer 

at 864-1759. 

 

NEW WEBSITE—ST. THOMAS MORE 

Did you know that St. Thomas More has a 

website?  We've had one in various forms since 1996, 

but we have found that many parishioners don't 

always make use of it.  Recently the STM Pastoral 

Council has been discussing social media and the 

Internet at length.  Like most communities, we have a 

growing population of  persons who use several types 

of electronic media to stay in touch with information 

and keep their lives organized.  In order to more 

effectively communicate parish information, we will 

be making more use of Facebook and Twitter.  We 

have  also re-launched our website with a brand new 

design. 

We even have a much easier to remember web 

address now: stmli.org (that stands for "St. Thomas 

More, Long Island"). 

The website can be viewed not only on your 

computer, but on a smartphone or tablet as well.  You 

will be able to link to our parish Facebook page and 

get connected to the Facebook and Twitter accounts 

of our Religious Education program and our Youth 

Program. 

We will have contributed articles and postings from  

several areas of the parish, including some of our  

ministries, and will have a calendar of events covering 

both regular events as well as the special ones that 

take place during seasons such as Lent and 

Advent.  There will be several other features added to 

site in the coming weeks.  For now, make sure you 

check out the new site by going to stmli.org and 

bookmark it for future use.  

 

Catholics for Freedom of Religion 
 
 Bishop William Murphy has called for the Diocese of 

Rockville Centre, NY, to "become a burning furnace of 

prayer for peace." 

  

Genocide Warning:  Nearly 3 years after 

Christian Solidarity International first issued a 

genocide warning for the Islamic Middle East 

and called on our leaders to act, religious 

minorities in Iraq are facing imminent 

annihilation... The UN High Commissioner for 

Human Rights has warned that the Islamic State is 

"systematically targeting men, women and children based 

on their ethnic, religious, or sectarian affiliation, and are 

ruthlessly carrying out widespread ethnic and religious 

cleansing in the areas under their control." (csi-usa.org/

genocide warning) 

  
Nun Initially Denied U.S. visa:  An Iraqi Dominican nun, 

known for her advocacy of religious minorities in the 

Middle East, was initially prevented from telling 

Congress her story about terror and persecution under the 

Islamic State when her visa application to join a 

delegation to U.S. was denied by the State Department. 

(washingtontimes.com, 4/30/15) 

  
Under pressure from religious freedom advocates, the 

State Department reversed their controversial decision 

and Sr. Momeka finally addressed Congress on May 

13.  She reported that Iraqi Christians are "on the edge of 

terrible catastrophe."  "ISIS' goal is Christian genocide. 

"The only Christians that remain in the Plain of Ninevah 

are those who are held as hostages. In the midst of this 

darkness, this suffering, we see that God is holding us. 

Stand with us as we, as Christians, have stood with all the 

people of the world and help us”. 

(catholicnewsagency.com,5/13/15) 

  

" I am issuing a call to peace as Bishop of this Diocese, an 

urgent  invitation to one and all, without exception, to 

accept the responsibility and to commit ourselves to daily 

prayer for peace."  Bishop William Murphy, Bishop of 

Rockville Centre, NY 

  Events: 

Thurs., June 25, 2015, Fortnight For Freedom Rally, 7:30 PM, 

Chaminade HS, Mineola, Keynote Speaker, Professor Robert P. 

George: Declared the "country's most influential Christian 

thinker" by the NY Times. To register for seating call  

516-766-0161 or 631-896-8331. 
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   CIRCLE OF WOMEN 
 
 
It is the mission of the Circle of Women Book Group to 
focus on the spiritual influence of contemporary writing 
that facilitates our own reflections of God’s action in our 
daily lives.  
We meet on the second Monday of the month at 
2:30pm in Walden Hall. For further information and/or 
to register, call Marilyn at 234-5805 or Joan at 234-1739. 
 
June 8, 2015—The All-Girl Filling Station’s Last 

Reunion by Fannie Flagg—Facilitator—Barbara 

Trimarco 

 

The Circle of Women will not meet during July and 

August. The next meeting will be on: 

September 14—The Sandcastle Girls  

by Chris Bohjalian—Facilitator—Marilyn Miller 

                       

USING FAITH DIRECT? - It’s quick and easy!  

Consider having automatic deductions from either your 

checking or savings or use a credit card to support 

St. Thomas More each week. With Faith Direct, there is 

no fee to you! Please visit the Faith Direct website at 

www.FaithDirect.net to sign up: our church code is 

NY227. You may also use the form located where you 

obtain the bulletin. We thank you for your support. 

UPDATING CREDIT CARD INFORMATION—If you 

get a new card or a renewal card, make sure that this 

information is communicated to Faith Direct. 

CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES—If you do not receive 

weekly envelopes and would like them mailed to you, 

please use the cut out that is in the bulletin and indicate 

that you wish to receive them on a regular basis. Usually 

it takes about two weeks for your request to be 

completed.  

MAINTENANCE COLLECTION 
We thank you for your support of our parish project to 

maintain our parish facilities. If you would like to help, 

please use a maintenance envelope where you obtain the 

bulletin. 

CEREAL BOX TOP COUPONS—Drop them off in the 

Church lobby drop-off box and we will use them to buy 

things for the students in our regional school. 

USED CELL PHONES—We thank everyone for giving 

us their old cell phones. We forward them to a convent 

that recycles them and uses the proceeds for the poor. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  NEWS—You can check 

online for any updates at http://calendar.yahoo.com/

stmreled. 

HOLY FAMILY REGIONAL SCHOOL, Commack, 

New York—Grades Nursery through 8th Grade. You 

may contact the school at 

parents@holyfamilyregional.com to schedule a tour of 

this parish’s regional school, or visit the school website at 

www.holyfamilyregional.com 
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On Friday May 1st our 8th graders, under the guidance 

of Miss Daly, prepared the prayer service for our May 

Crowning.  The Holy Family students and many parents 

and grandparents watched proudly as our 8th graders 

processed in and led our beautiful celebration.  In  

addition, student representatives from each grade shared 

the special intention of their class that will be prayed for 

during the month of May. 

 

 

 

E-MAIL & ADDRESSES 
Rectory –rectory@stmli.org 

Youth Ministry Website—

www.stthomasmoreyouth.org 

Pat Chapin - Pchapin@optonline.net 

Mary Ellen Carroll - Mecarroll@optonline.net 

Outreach - Stmoutreach@optonline.net 

Joe Gast - gast.joe@gmail.com 

Fr. Dahlke - dahlkesj@icloud.com 

Deacon John Rapacki– deaconjohn@stmli.org 

Altar Servers Ministry- altarservers@stmli.org 

Personal Prayer - SpiritualOrientations.com 

To contact a member of the Pastoral Council use the 

following: 

Barbara & Joe Fratamico—BJFRAT@optonline.net 

Youth Ministry Corner—If you have any questions 

about the program, please contact Joe Gast,  

Youth Minister. 

 

. 
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CONGRATULATIONS! 

  
CALENDAR CLUB 2015 

Here are the winners: May 17—23, 2015 

  
Sun.   May 17—#190—$25—Mary Ann & Ralph Rantz 

Mon.  May 18—#194—$25—Frank & Vivianne LaTorre 

Tues. May 19—#708—$25—Florence Janovsky 

Wed.  May 20—#332—$25—Rose L. Milazzo 

Thurs May 21—#360—$25—Kyla & Emma Drum 

Fri.     May 22—#379—$25—Steve & Toni Mattessich 

Sat.    May 23—#138—$25—Jack & Carolina De Santis 

 
THIS WEEK AT ST. THOMAS MORE  
(Not totally inclusive) 

Sunday—May 24—Pentecost Sunday 

Red Balloons by the Family Liturgy & Youth Ministries                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

May 25—Memorial Day— Rectory closed 

Thursday—May 28 

5:30pm—Children’s Choir Rehearsal—Church 

7pm—HS Youth Ministry Retreat Prep.—Walden Hall 

7pm—Choir Rehearsal—Church 

 

 
SUPPORT COLLECTION 

  

 Collection of   May 17, 2015  $7,652.00 

 Collection for Ascension Thursday $1,220.00 

 
 

H.Y.0. Women’s Softball: 
 

Registration is now open for our summer 

league for Hauppauge School District 

residents age 30 and over. Come out and 

join the fun! You’ll see many  

St. Thomas More parishioners out on the 

field! Go to hyosoftball.com for more information and 

registration form or contact Carol Remondino at (631) 

938-6496,  

email: Carol.Remondino@yahoo.com.  

Deadline for registration is May 25, 2015. 

 

 

        

 

 

  

 

 

 SAVE THE DATE! 
 MSGR. FRANCIS S. MIDURA 

  3rd Annual Memorial Golf Outing 
 

Rock Hills Country Club,  

Manorville 
                     Thursday, September 17, 2015 
                                                SHOTGUN START  10:30  
 
        Al Weidig – 838-3293  

 

YOUNG AT HEART 
  

The next meeting of the Young At Heart will be on  

Friday, June 12, 2015 at 1pm. 

 

Our annual picnic is set for Wednesday, June 17th at 

Hoyt Farms in Commack. All members who plan to 

attend must pay the $17.00 pp cost by our June 12th 

meeting. We need a head count for the caterer. It would 

be appreciated if you would mail a check to  

Angela Pontillo. Her telephone number is 724-1743. 
                    

Bridgehampton National Bank 

The Bridgehampton National Bank presented  a check for 

$1.000 to Fr. Antony for our Outreach Program. We are 

very grateful for their generosity. 

  (In last week’s bulletin it was reported that $30,000 had 

been donated by the Bank to our Outreach Program  This 

amount in fact was for all the Food Pantries across Long 

Island.  Our share, however, for  St. Thomas More 

Outreach was $1,000 for which we are very grateful. We 

regret the error in the bulletin last week).                                                                                                                         
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St. Thomas More 
Monsignor Francis S. Midura  

Council 6062  
 

In keeping with our principle of Patriotism , the 

Council will be joining Brother Knights in  

putting  our country's flag on each of the graves of our 

fallen veterans at Calverton National Cemetery on 

Saturday May 23rd. The next day, Sunday after the 

12:15 Mass, we will be supporting the change out of 

our Church's American Flag. Please take another 5 

minutes to join us. 

 

Attention Columbiettes: 

Our end of year dinner is scheduled for 

Thursday, June 11, 2015 @ 6PM 

It will be held at the Hauppauge Palace Diner 

Cost is $25 per Columbiette 

Monies need to be in to Willy Ferrara by June 5 

Please contact her with any questions 

(631) 806-4628 

 

 

COURTESY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

(First Notice) 

Faith and Light Meeting—Friday, June 5th, 7:00 p.m. 

Parish of the Holy Cross, 95 Old Nichols Road, Nesconset 

(Faith and Light is an international faith-sharing organization 

for people with developmental challenges and their families 

and care-givers.) 

Bereavement Support Groups—Port Jefferson. 

Good Shepherd Hospice Bereavement Services are 

open at no charge to anyone in the community who 

has experienced a loss through death. Upcoming 

bereavement Support Groups, led by a Bereavement  

Specialist , include: 

Spousal/Partner Loss Group-6/15/15-8/10/15; 

2:00pm to 3:30pm 
Spousal/Partner Loss Group-6/15/15-8/10/15l 5:30pm to 

7pm 

Adult Child Loss of Parent Group-6/16/15-8/11/15l 

5:30pm-7:00pm 

All groups held at Good Shepherd Hospice In-Patient 

Center, 200 Belle Terre Road, Port Jefferson, NY 

Registration required – Please call Diane McNamara, 

LCSW-R at (631)642-4200 

Blood Drive—Dr. Vincenzo Sellaro Lodge 

#2319—to benefit Cooley’s anemia patients. June 

9, 2015, 1pm to 7pm. Byzantine Church of the 

Resurrection hall—Edgewater and Mayflower 

Avenues. For an appointment contact Toni at 631-

724-1381. Cooley’s anemia is a genetic fatal blood 

disorder. Children born with this disorder have a 

deficiency in producing normal red blood cells. 

They must receive a transfusion every 2 weeks. We 

need your help. 

Yard Sale sponsored by the Dr. Vincenzo Sellaro 

Lodge #2319, helping to support our charitable 

endeavors. Saturday, June 13, 2015, 9am to 4pm & 

Sunday, June 14, 9am to 1pm. 53 Brooksite Drive, 

Smithtown. For information call 265-0205. 

 (Second Notice) 

Relay For Life at Hauppauge High School- Saturday, 

May 30th to Sunday, May 31st, 2015 from 1pm to 1am. 

Hauppauge High School Track. This is a twelve hour 

event to help raise 

money for the fight against cancer. All proceeds are 

donated to the American Cancer Society. To sign up to 

participate or donate money go to relayforlife.org/

hauppauge. You can also follow us on twitter 

@HauppaugeRelay or on facebook.com/relayhauppauge. 

With any questions or for more information contact 

Deanna Lupo at hauppaugerelay@gmail.com 

 Ladies Auxiliary of the Knights of Columbus—

Military Bridge—Christ the King Family Center—

Lower Level—Indian Head Rd—Commack—Friday, 

June 5th at 7pm. Ticket $10. Evening of fun & prizes 

including a Chinese Auction. Light refreshments served. 

No tickets will be sold after May 30th. For information & 

tickets call: 

Louise 631-499-4379; Star 631-499-6161 or  

Mary 631-543-9460. 

Christ the King Church, Commack—Tues, May 26 at 

7pm—Taizé Prayer—Around the Cross— Candlelight 

prayer service to help us reflect on the mystery of the 

cross and the glory of the resurrection. Consider setting 

aside 45 minutes to join in this beautiful form of prayer.  

For info contact Joseph Smaldino at  

631-864-1623 or email jsmaldino@ctkrcc.org 
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tel:%28631%29%20806-4628
tel:%28631%29642-4200


PRAYING FOR THE SICK 
— Adding a name Request — 

PLEASE ADD THE FOLLOWING TO THE PARISH 

LISTING OF THOSE WHO ARE ILL: 

 

Name of person(s) who is (are) ill:  

Relationship to the person who is ill: 

 

 

 

Person making the Request:  

 

TODAY’S DATE: 

 
(Please place in collection basket or drop off at Church Office) 

 

 

———————————————————————————————-- 

 

CHURCH MINISTRIES 
 

THINKING ABOUT BECOMING A LITURGICAL MINISTER 

OR WANT TO SHARE YOUR TALENTS?  

Please complete the following form: 

I would like to volunteer in the following parish ministry: 

  
(  ) Altar Server      (  ) Hospitality 
(  ) Usher      (  ) Greeter 

(  ) RCIA       (  ) Liturgy with Children 

(  ) Lector      (  ) Eucharistic Minister 

(  ) Consolation Minister   (  ) Landscaping/Planting 

(  ) Rosary Altar Society   (  ) Pre-Cana 

(  ) Caring for Altar Plants   (  ) FOCCUS       

(  )Adult Lending Library (  ) Banner Committee  

 

Name:: 

 

Address:  

 

Phone: 

 

 

———————————————————————————————-- 

 
CATHOLIC MINISTRIES  

APPEAL 2015 
 

 

Our Parish Goal  $69,300.00 

Pledges to date  $44,615.00 

Percentage of Goal   64.38% 

 

 

REGISTRATION and/or 
ENVELOPE  REQUEST 

NAME(s): 
  

  

ADDRESS: 

  

  

PHONE:    

  

 E-MAIL: 

  

  

(  ) I/we would like to register in the parish. 

 
(  ) Please send contribution envelopes. 

(  ) I am already registered in the parish but do not receive con-

tribution envelopes. I would like to receive them. 

  

(  ) Other ____________________________________ 

 

 (Please return in collection or return to Church Office) 

 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES  
APPEAL 2015 

I/we would like to support the Catholic Ministries Appeal 

for 2015. 

 

NAME(s)ADDRESS: 

 

 

PHONE: 

 

Amount of the pledge: (Check one below) 

$150  ___ 

$300  ___ 

$500  ___ 

$1,000  ___ 

$1,500  ___ 

$2,500  ___ 

$5,000  ___ 

OTHER: ___  How much? ______ 

 

(Please indicate) 

(    ) Check for entire amount is enclosed. 

 

(    ) Installment enclosed. I would like to pay the rest 

(    ) monthly—10 payments 

(    ) bi-monthly—4 payments 

(    ) semi-annually—May & September 

 

(    ) I prefer to use a credit card. Information will be sent to 

you so that you can contact the CMA office directly. 

(Please return to the Church Office for further processing 
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*Are you presently unemployed and looking for a part-time or full-time job? * Do you have or know of any job openings?   If so, call our Employ-

ment Services Office, 234.4629 and leave a message for Mae Devine or call Mae on Monday mornings. Calls are kept in strict confidence.  
 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE  

 

Bethpage Credit Union—Outside mortgage Loan Officers, Mortgage Sales Mgrs, Branch Mgrs., Head Tellers; P/T Tellers at  

various locations. 

Cablevision - Account executives sales for potential customers—canvassing assigned territory– Excellent benefits. Understand state 

of the Art Digital Video - PC skills - outstanding benefits. Residential Account Executive– 4 days,  

12-9, Sat. 9-6 —canvassing assigned territory for potential customers, follow up leads from customer contacts. 

Counter Servers—(1) Busy Commack Bagel Store. Flexible Hrs. FT/PT. (2) Counter/Kitchen—Busy Hauppauge Deli Breakfast & 

Lunch—will train. 

Darley Dental Supply-Now Hiring 1) Inside Sales Account Mgr., 2)Sales Mgr. Special Markets/Government Business; 3) Dental 

Equipment Coordinator; 4) Customer Relations; 5) Product Specialist—Oral Surgery/Periodontics 

Diligent Credit Solutions—Sales Trainees, Account Executives; Sales Consultants—they will train right candidate. 

Excelis—North Amityville & Bohemia-Computer, Cmmand Control-many depts., Hiring in Engineering. Software Assemblers,etc. 

Geico Insurance—Sales reps, mgt trainees, claim services reps. —750 Woodbury Rd, Woodbury, NY. 9am –3pm, M-F, Open 

House, but apply on line first. Valid Photo ID required. 

Healthcare Opportunities -  

1. Good Samaritan Hospital, 631.969.8200 

2. Mather Hospital, 631.476.2774 

3. Brookhaven Hospital, 631.447.3708  

4. Maryhaven, 631.474.4120, X212 - Contact Maryhaven directly  

Housekeepers  - FT/PT positions for small offices and homes. 

Long Island Federal Credit Union—Stony Brook—Financial Service Assoc.;  FT/PT tellers; Home Lending Officer. 

Hauppauge—FT/PT Tellers & Member Ser. Specialist. Massapequa & Sayville— FT/PT Tellers. 

Newsday—Senior Accountant—Assist in month end process—prepare & review balance sheets, inventory, etc. 

Collators.$10.73 per hr. Afternoon & evening shifts-must be able to work thru calendar year. HS diploma– 18 yrs.or older 

—Accountant—Senior—assist journal entries, prepare & review accruals, inventory procedures, etc. 2 yr. experience, CPA preferred. 

Newspaper Delivery—Excellent 2nd income—early AM hours—car & valid NYS license. 

South Nassau Hospital—Licensed Professionals– RNs, Therapists, OP, and many other departments. 

St. Catherine of Siena— 

1.  Nursing Home—Nurse Practitioners, RN supervisors, Recreation Therapists, FT/PT nights, P/T days and weekends, Rehab PT/

FT—dietary;  

2.   Hospital—Lab  Technologist & Medical Lab assistant. Physical Therapists 

3.   Physical Therapy Aides—PT/ Sport Services, Hauppauge. Mon. thru Fri., days and evenings. 

4.   Nurse Manager—MRI techs, CT techs, Lab techs. 

Telephonics—Hiring-Engineers, Program Mg. Info. Technology Supply chain. Finance & Business Admin. In Aerospace, defensive 

work. Huntington & Farmingdale. Excellent benefits. 

Town of Smithtown: PT certified teachers, teachers assistant & sub. before or after school programs Smithtown & Kings Park school 

districts.  
 

See “Civil Service Notice” posted on the bulletin board for future Civil Service Exams.  For more information about any of 

the listed positions please call 234-4629.  Note - All babysitting, infant child care, nanny, home care aides, etc. positions are in 

the child’s home.  References are required for all of these positions including nursing aides, home health care aides, etc.  It is 

the responsibility of the employer to check all references prior to hiring. 

****We have a list of names of those willing to baby-sit in their homes. 

****We have a list of certified tutors for all Grades. 

St. Thomas More Employment Services 
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